
 

Thursday 3rd October 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We’re very hopeful that plans are on track to enable our academisation later this 

term.  Once a definitive date has been confirmed, we will let you know.  In the 

meantime, I’m pleased to share with you our updated letterhead (on which this 

letter is written), along with our new school logo which we feel is much more 

reflective of our school. 

We’re very pleased with the end result and the simplicity of the design in particular, which emphasises 

our school motto ‘reach for the stars’, whilst giving a nod to the River Maun (after which the school is 

named) and Forest View (shown by the trees), where the majority of our children move to in Year 3.   

Many thanks to our designer at The Logo Mark and to everyone who shared their thoughts and ideas 

as part of the process.  In particular, many thanks to Miss Wardle who has now left our staff team, but 

who put her artistic talents to good use by sketching out some designs for us.  We can’t wait to see 

what this looks like on our school uniform and are currently in the process of liaising with MyClothing 

to make the change happen. 

In the not-too-distant future, we will have a new school website which you’ll be able to access using 

the web address at the bottom of this letter, so please watch this space for more news to come.  In the 

meantime, please be aware that our school email addresses have now been updated as follows: 

• School office: office@mauninfants.co.uk  

• Maun parents’ email box: parents@mauninfants.co.uk  

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Norman 

Headteacher 

https://thelogomark.co.uk/
https://myclothing.com/?gclid=EAIaIQobChMI-MiGwpfyiAMVvZJQBh2KFy1XEAAYASAAEgJ6AvD_BwE&utm_source=google&campaign_id=21364618932&ad_id=701954932026&utm_medium=cpc&utm_campaign=SWK:+Search+-+Brand&utm_content=163466994196&utm_term=&gad_source=1
mailto:office@mauninfants.co.uk
mailto:parents@mauninfants.co.uk

